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  EGM 

Members of the St Nicholas with Bonvilston Community Council are 

summoned to attend a meeting of the council, to be held remotely, on 

Monday 18th January, 2021 at 7:30 pm.  Members of the public are 

welcome, and encouraged, to observe proceedings. 

The meeting will be held remotely in accordance with the  

Local Authorities (Coronavirus) (Meetings) (Wales) Regulations 2020.   

The link to the meeting can be found on our website. 

Agenda 

1. Chairs welcome and introductions 

2. To receive apologies for absence 

3. To receive declarations of interest 

4. Presentation by Vale of Glamorgan Council on their proposal for  
St Nicholas CIW School 

5. Public participation  

6. To consider matters raised by the Vale Council and residents  

7. To consider motion of No Confidence in the Vale of Glamorgan 
Council in relation to their proposals for St Nicholas CIW School  

8. Closing comments 

 

 

 

 

 

Cllr Ian Perry 

Chair 
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